
Travel & Exposure Related Isolation / Quarantine
Those who have traveled to the following locations need to quarantine for 14 days after arrival in Kansas. This applies to both Kansas residents and those visiting Kansas:
HAVE YOU:
· Traveled to Aruba on or after August 27.
· Attended/traveled to mass gathering events out-of-state of 500 people or greater on or after August 11. 
· Traveled July 14 – August 27 to countries with a CDC Level 3 Travel Health Notice and restrictions on entry into the United States, including China, Iran, European Schengen area, United Kingdom, Republic of Ireland, and Brazil.
· Been on a cruise ship or river cruise on or after March
· Others needing to continue quarantining:
· Received notification from public health officials (state or local) that you are a close contact of a laboratory-confirmed case of COVID-19. 
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